
Yearbook Senior Photos - Class of 2020 Information 
  

Seniors have the option of submitting their own photo to replace the traditional school portrait in the yearbook. Senior 

photos are certainly not required, but they are an exciting way for students to add a more personal touch to their photo 

in a way that a traditional headshot would not. If you would like submit a senior photo for the yearbook, follow the 

directions below. If not, we will use a school portrait or take our own photo in school, as we are able. 

  

What:   ​Visit ​bit.ly/mhsseniorphoto​ to submit your senior photo for the Voyageur 2020 yearbook.  

OR hand in ​two​ vertical wallet-sized photos. ​(3 x 2 or 3 ½ by 2 ½)  

  

When:  ​By Wednesday, ​November 20, 2019 

  

How:  

Option 1 (Preferred): Email the Photo 

·​         ​Save as a .jpg (not a .pdf) and use student’s FIRST and LAST NAME as the FILE NAME. Wallet size is fine with a 

resolution of at least 300 ppi. 

·​     ​ Go to:​ bit.ly/mhsseniorphoto ​and fill out the form to upload and submit your senior photo.  

·​         ​The person who submits the senior photo will receive an email confirmation.  

·​         ​Feel free to email​ minnetonkaseniorphoto@gmail.com  ​if you have questions.  

·​         ​If you send your photo in close to the deadline, it may take a little longer for us to respond due to the high volume 

of communication at that point in time. Thanks for your patience! 

  

Option 2: Send in Hard Copies for Us to Scan  

Clearly print the name as you want it to appear in the yearbook​ ​on the back of ​two identical​ wallet-sized photos, and 

place in an envelope. Either drop it off at the English office at MHS or mail it, addressed to Minnetonka High School, 

Attn: Tessa Ikola, Yearbook/Senior Photos, 18301 Highway 7, Minnetonka, MN 55345.  Please note: these photos will 

not be returned. 

  

Helpful Reminders: 

● Seniors will be shown in color, but you may submit black and white if you prefer. 

● Please submit a ​head/shoulder​ photo. Stay away from full-body shots because the pictures are reduced in size. 

We want to see as much of your face as possible! 

● Photos used in the yearbook will have a vertical layout. All horizontal layout photos will be significantly cropped 

to fit. We strongly encourage all submissions to use a ​vertical​ layout. 

● If you use a professional photographer, give them this information.  Most studios in the area submit photos in a 

group just before the deadline, regardless of when the photo was taken.  If concerned, contact your 

photographer.  

● Clothing must be school-appropriate and follow the school dress code. (See the student handbook online​ ​if you 

have questions.) 

  

If you have any questions regarding senior photo submission, please check the yearbook web page 

(​minnetonkaschools.org/yearbook​) or email​ minnetonkaseniorphoto@gmail.com. 

  

Remember, senior photos are due by Wednesday, November 20th 
  

To order your yearbook, follow the link from:​ ​minnetonkaschools.org/yearbook 

http://minnetonkaschools.org/yearbook
http://www.minnetonka.k12.mn.us/yearbook
http://minnetonkaschools.org/yearbook

